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Grace Letter related to Communication on Progress

Year: 2016

Dearest Colleagues,

| 'am writing to confirm our willingness to continue to support the ten principles of the Global
Compact.

We joined the Global Compact on 11 January 2006 and intend to continue to support you because
we strongly believe in your principles.

For the above mentioned reason, with this Grace Letter, we kindly asked you to extend our
deadline by 90 days for the current year (2016).

Yours sincerely, P@ |

/ “Dr. Daniéle Enotarpi
Legal Representative

Contact: Mrs. Paola Mini
Email: global.compact@hippocrates-research.it
Phone: +39010545481  Fax: +39010/8932548
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